
FRI 20th APRIL NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents 

SUMMER CELEBRATIONS 

I hope you all had an amazing weekend enjoying the Jubilee. It has been wonderful to hear the children’s 

experiences over the Jubilee weekend. I am sure some special memories have been made. We now move on to our 

Summer Fair! Please see the attached image below for more information. Please remember that children are the 

responsibility of their parents at all times. Dogs are not permitted on site during the Fair. 

WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPH 

Our Whole School Photograph will be taken this Monday 13th June from 9am. Nursery children who do not attend on 

a Monday are welcome to come in for the photo. They will need to be accompanied by their parent and should arrive 

at 9am. Class photos will take place immediately after the photograph for Nursery, followed by the rest of the 

School. Children should all be in smart, summer uniform.  

 

NEWSLETTER: Fri 10th June 2022 
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FRI 20th APRIL NEWSLETTER 

SPORTS DAY 

We are praying for sunshine for our two Sports Days next week. A ParentMail has been sent with the full details, so 

please do read it carefully. The timing are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All children take part in every race, so there will be lots for you to see and plenty of cheering required. 

DATE CHANGES 

We have had to change some dates at the end of term: 

Joseph Performance—The afternoon performance on Thursday 30th June has now moved to Wednesday 29th June 

at 3pm. Children in Kindergarten, Lower Trans and Upper Trans will be invited to attend. Their parent(s) may attend 

with them, but they don’t have to. The performance will finish at 4.30pm. Further details will be sent via ParentMail. 

Pre-Prep Prize Giving—There was an error in the date given on the Calendar of Events. It should have read Thursday 

7th July at 2pm. Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

PLANT SALE 

Children in Forest School and Chef Dan have been working on preparing plants for sale. These will be on sale during 

Sports Day, with half the proceeds going to fund the new crop for next year and the other half to the Surrey Wildlife 

Trust. There will be plants, as well as pots and containers made by the children, on sale throughout both Sports Days. 

We will operate an ‘honesty box’ system for cash payments. Alternatively, there will be option to pay on ParentMail 

for totals over £5. Plants will be £1 each.  

ADVENTURE PLAYGROUND 

Please be aware that the seating around the large tree in the adventure playground is in need of replacement and is 

out of bounds until this work is completed. Parents are asked to remind their children of this when visiting the 

adventure playground after School. 

SUMMER HOLIDAY NETBALL CAMP 

We are delighted to be able to offer a Summer Netball Camp on Thursday 1st September and Friday 2nd September 

for Upper Transition to Form One. It is a wonderful opportunity to improve Netball skills, join in a shooting 

competition and play lots of Netball games. Attached, at the bottom of this Newsletter, is a form to complete if you 

would like your child to attend. 

DESIGN A HOUSE MASCOT COMPETITION 

Our House Captains are running a competition to design one of our House Mascots. This needs to be based on your 

house colours and be A4 size. All entries are due in by Monday 13th June. These can be handed into a House Captain 

in the playground or the School Office. The winners will be announced in next Friday’s assembly.  

Mrs Norville 

 

Tuesday 14th June Nursery Acorns and Oaks 9.30am - 10.30am  

Tuesday 14th June Kindergarten, Lower Trans & Upper Trans 10.45am - 12.10pm 

Thursday 16th June Lower Prep & Middle Prep 9.00am - 10.15am                                          

Thursday 16th June Higher Prep & Form One 11.00am - 12.30pm 
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Silver Awards this week 

YEAR GROUP EXCELLENT     
WORK 

EXCELLENT            
CONDUCT 

Nursery 
Phoebe C & 

Grace B 
Rosie B-R 

Kindergarten Isabel C Luna H 

Lower Trans Fenella L Ethan P 

Upper Trans George H Myra S 

Lower Prep Emily P Jai S 

Middle Prep Freya B Juliette D 

Higher Prep Mahika M Maria R 

Form One 
All of Form One 

for their PGL trip 

All of Form One 

for their PGL trip 

 Special Awards this week 

Spanish Award: Alina W-C (F1) for showing exceptional 

listening skills.   

Science Award:  Sebastian W (KG) for his lovely observation 

of plants. 

Ballet Award:  Alicia H (HP) for outstanding work. 

Computing Award:  Ella W (MP) for good work. 

French Award: Violet-Mae N (LP) for outstanding results 

following hard work to fill her gaps. 

Music Award:  Luna H (KG) for always trying hard in music 

and for beautiful singing. 

PE Award:  Emily B (MP) for her consistent effort in PE. 

Drama Award:  All of LT, UT & LP who took their Drama 

Exams before Half Term. Outstanding results.  

Forest School Award:  Kiana A (UT) for good participation. 

Kindness Award:  Ella W & Mehvish Y (MP) for outstanding 

manners. 

Special Award:  F1 for being wonderful ambassadors for 

Rydes Hill on their residential. 

  

8th June Noah K 

8th June Vera V-N 

9th June Henrietta E 

10th June Stephanie I 

10th June Cyrus W 

House Points for this week 

CAMPION GERALD PATRICIA PETER 

102 61 67 120 

 

 

You can win bonus donations up to £50 for Rydes Hill 
every day during June in #easyfundraising's new Spin 
to Win giveaway.  

It's completely free to enter, for your chance to win  
simply visit: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/spin-to-win?

Diary dates for next week 

Sun 12th June Summer Fair. 

Mon 13th June Whole School and Class Photograph. 

Mon 13th June  Nursery Bake Sale 3:15pm. 

Tues 14th June Nursery and Pre Prep Sports Day. 

Tues 14th June Kindergarten Transition Evening. 

Thurs 16th June Prep Sports Day. 

Fri 17th June Coffee Morning for Higher Prep 

parents. 

https://twitter.com/rydeshillprep
http://www.facebook.com/RydesHill
http://www.instagram.com/rydeshillprep
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/spin-to-win/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=facebook&utm_content=rm-spin21-f1


Our brilliant Speech & Drama Exam Results 

  

Sum Yee C Distinction 

Ethan P Distinction 

Evie H Distinction 

Tolu I Distinction 

Zoe S Distinction 

Leah Y Distinction 

Megan D Distinction 

Hannah C Distinction 

Zihao Z Distinction 

Emily P Distinction 

Violet-Mae N Distinction 

Ruby B Distinction 

Tito B Distinction 

Qiao Qiao X Distinction 

Alayna K Distinction 

Miru O Distinction 

Serenna P Distinction 

Evie W Distinction 

Stephanie B Distinction 

Ruby S Distinction 

Mia Z Distinction 

Before Half Term our Speech & Drama students took their grade exams, they all did so well with everyone getting 

distinctions. Miss Quinn is extremely proud of them all. Well done! 
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Sports Day preparations across the School 
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Form One’s residential to PGL 
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Upper Transition and Lower Preparatory’s trip to Arundel Castle 
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